Consideration and evaluation of this bill is not accompanied by a social case, supported by statistics, that concealed carry permit
holders are a problem in overall gun violence in Oregon or elsewhere. They are not. That is because background checks and
qualification that accompanies the granting of permits keeps this population clean, eligible and capable to carry discretely in public
places. Restricting or punishing citizens with clear, eligible, capable status is unjust and unnecessary.



